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I joined the board of Governor’s in September 2017, just as my son started in reception at 

OLOP.  I also have a daughter who will be joining the school nursery this coming September.  

I am a school counsellor at a secondary school in Windsor and I hope my experience will be 

beneficial to my role as a governor. 

Having visited the school a couple of times to join the gardening club, I have seen the benefits 

for the children to join in this activity.  It was great to see them getting involved with working 

in the garden and around the school and how much they enjoyed it.  Speaking with them 

about how they feel about the gardening club, I found that they seemed to get a lot out of it 

which was lovely to hear. 

Today I attended the KS2 assembly and it was great to see the children being awarded for all 
their hard work and it was   evident how proud it made them feel.  Seeing the competitive 
edge when it came to house points and the encouragement it gives them to achieve well was a 
great motivator to ensure this continues in our school.   


